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Senator Nozzolio commemorates the Rushville Lions Club on their

60th Anniversary
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Rushville- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently spoke at the Rushville Lions Club International 60

 Anniversary banquet where he presented a special New York State Resolution that he

prepared and enacted in the New York State Legislature commemorating the 60

Anniversary of the Rushville Lions Club International.
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Pictured left to right are: Senator Mike Nozzolio; Dave Burley, President of the Rushville

Lions Club; Larry Edwards, Treasurer of the Rushville Lions Club; Lucy Cator, Secretary of

the Rushville Lions Club; and Bill Williams, Board member of the Rushville Lions Club.


